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january 17, 1966

Rector P. Garcia, M.D.
3024 Morgan Avenue

4 Corpu, Christi, Texas 78405

Desr Doctor Garcia:

The Postmaster General has referred to me your letter
of December 30, 1965, am it relates to Delivery
Services at Bishop, Texas Post Office.

We have instituted an inquiry into this matter ald
as soon as all of the information 18 received, we
will advise you further.

Your interest in the Postal Service ia greatly
appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

W.M. M¢Millan


